Town Newsletter

Tree Trimming:

Residents are reminded to trim trees overhanging streets, sidewalks, and back alleys. Failure to do so will result in custom work charges. Branches can be taken to the Transfer Station free of charge Tuesdays, Thursdays, and Saturdays from 9am to 5pm. If this is not possible, please contact the Town Office to discuss alternate arrangements.

Water & Sewer Bylaw Update:

The new Water & Sewer Bylaw #3-2019, has replaced Bylaw #3-2015. The updated bylaw includes rate changes that have affected the September 2019 Billing. The new minimum billing, including recycling fees, is now \$174.00. For further details or to view this Bylaw, visit our website at www.foamlake.com or call the Town Office.

NEW Debit at the Town Office:

The Town Office is excited to be offering debit as another payment option!

Water Line Flushing:

Water Line Flushing will take place October 1st to October 4th. Lines are being stirred during this time which could cause sediment to enter lines. We ask that that businesses and residents refrain from using water or reduce consumption.

Compost Pick-Up:

The last day for compost pick-up will be **October 17, 2019**. If compost needs to be disposed of after this day, the Transfer Station will accept these items free of charge on Tuesdays, Thursdays and Saturdays 9am to 5pm.

Upcoming Events!

November 1st:
November 1st:
Official Skating
Rink Opening
Date!

November 11th:
Remembrance Day
Service at Foam
Lake Community
Hall

December 23rd: Skate with Santa at Foam Lake Skating Rink

For more information about these events and more - check out the Foam Lake & District Leisure Services Board Facebook Page, www.foamlake.com, or call 306-272-3538.



Come Celebrate!

Grand Opening
of the new
Town Office

September 26 - 4pm to 6pm 326 Main Street, Foam Lake

Fundraiser barbecue provided by the Senior Girls Volleyball Team